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Elimination of the Ready to Process Button:  In January 2014, the Trust modified 
Trust Online to require that a claimant affirm that their claim was complete and ready to 
process before the Trust would review or re-review it.  As discussed in its February 18, 
2020 Trust Update, the Trust discontinued this requirement for new claim filings on 
March 1, 2020.   
 
Effective October 23, 2020, the Trust will discontinue all use of the Not Ready 
functionality in Trust Online.  As a result, when a claim is filed with a completed claim 
form and documents, the claim will continue to be placed in line for an initial review 
unless the claim is deferred or is on a hold pending additional research.  Similarly, when 
a deficient claim is updated with cures for all pending deficiencies, the claim will be 
placed in the appropriate review queue unless the claim is deferred or is on a hold 
pending additional research.  If you have claims in Not Ready status that you do not 
want reviewed when the Not Ready functionality is discontinued, you should defer the 
claims if they are eligible to be deferred. 
 


